
Upchurch Parish Council Announcement 

Dear Residents of Upchurch, 

We are excited to announce that the new equipment at the Upchurch Play Area in The 

Paddock is now officially open and ready for everyone to enjoy! The newly installed 

additions include a variety of fun and exciting features designed to enhance the play 

experience for children of all ages. 

We would like to extend our sincere thanks to Swale Borough Council and The National 

Lottery for their generous grant funding, which has made it possible to deliver these fantastic 

upgrades to our local play area. Without their support, this project would not have been 

possible. 

Stay tuned for an update with photos of the new equipment, coming soon! 

We hope you and your families will take full advantage of these improvements and enjoy the 

new play space. 

Best regards, 

Upchurch Parish Council 



 


